
December 31, 2015 

Rockley Family Foundation 
P.O. Box 260818 
Lakewood, CO 80226 

Dear Rockley Family Foundation: 

EL SISTEMA 
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Thank you for supporting El Sistema Colorado through the generous donation of instrument supplies and 
instructional materials. Your contribution will help to further the important work of El Sistema Colorado. 

The visionary El Sistema movement transforms the lives of children through music; a new model for social 
change. The 400+ students served through our programs at Garden Place Elementary, Swansea Elementary 
and Bruce Randolph Middle and High Schools are learning, growing and excited to perform and demonstrate 
their musical skills. Our mission is to em power children by providing an intensive music program that 
teaches the importance of teamwork, promotes self-confidence, and instills the value of social responsibility. 
Already, hundreds of success stories are unfolding in El Sistema Colorado. 

Not only does El Sistema Colorado provide music education enrichment and a positive after-school 
programming for children who would not otherwise have the opportunity to play musical instruments, but 
the music serves as a mechanism for improving student learning skills, leadership and achievement. You 
share credit for the success of our students by providing the support that makes it possible to fulfill our 
mission. With your support, El Sistema Colorado will continue to change lives through music. 

As a supporter, you will receive our bi-annual newsletter and invitations to special activities and 
performances with our students. We also enjoy hosting visits to the school so that donors can see El Sistema 
Colorado in action. I would be happy to talk with you more about the program and answer any questions. You 
can reach me by phone at 720-722-1372 or by email at jwolf@elsistemacolorado.org. 

Thank you again for your kindness and generosity in improving the lives of Colorado children through music. 

Sincerely, 

Jamie Wolf 
Program Director 

This letter is your receipt for your 2015 tax deductible donation. Donors of in-kind contributions must estimate 
the value for tax purposes. El Sistema Colorado is a project of the Colorado Nonprofit Development Center, tax 1D 
# 84-1493585. 
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